BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG

Pick up a bottle on your way out of church.



Use the bottle as a reminder to pray for Bridgehaven.



Return the bottle to church filled with change, bills or a check by the date below.



HOW CAN YOU SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR LIFE?

By filling a bottle, you are recognizing the beautiful lives that have been touched and saved through the ministry of Bridgehaven. Money raised in a baby bottle campaign supports the life-changing work of meeting the physical and spiritual needs of men and women who find themselves facing an unplanned pregnancy.

PICK UP A BOTTLE. FILL IT WITH CHANGE, BILLS OR A CHECK AND RETURN IT TO CHURCH BY THE COLLECTION DATE LISTED. THANK YOU! You are helping to reach thousands of students through our education programs; making abortion recovery counseling available to all; providing pregnancy testing and ultrasounds to our clients; and making it possible for mothers, fathers and children to get material support and education through our Earn While You Learn program.

RETURN BOTTLES BY:

